

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Hi ECE!

My team and I hope you're having a great semester! After weeks of preparation, elections are finally here! We look forward to electing new board members soon and seeing you all at our meeting on March 12th at 6:00pm. Have you been craving pizza? Good news! This month also holds our Papa Murphy's fundraiser! On March 13th, proceeds from food purchases (all day!) at the HWY 10 Papa Murphy's location will go to ECE. We'd appreciate your support, and you get to take the night off from making dinner or visiting the dining hall! We'll see you soon!

Elise Fischer ECE President



UPCOMING EVENTS

MARCH MEETING - 3/12

Join us at 6:00 pm in CPS 322 for an essential night of electing our new 2024–2025 executive board. We will be wrapping the meeting up with dying easter eggs!

FUNDRAISER @ PaPa Murphy's - 3/13

Support ECE and grab a slice from Papa Murphy's at 3409 Main St. (Hwy 10); it will be an all-day event. Tell them you are supporting ECE, and we all will be benefited. Bring your friends, roommates, and classmates. Who doesn't like pizza for dinner?

APRIL MEETING - 4/9

Join us at 5:00 pm in CPS 322 for a joint meeting with SCEC. We will have Professor Phunhlder discussing the ins and outs of the Early Childhood Special Education minor. We will have fun activities that will make us relate to children in this minor.

OUR OFFICERS

PRESIDENT | Elise Fischer | efisc143@uwsp.edu

VICE PRESIDENT | Kelsey Smith | ksmit513@uwsp.edu

SECRETARY | Kally Krueger | kkrue454@uwsp.edu

TREASURER/MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR | Catie Clement | cclem760@uwsp.edu

PUBLIC RELATIONS COORDINATOR | McKayla Mertz | mmert132@uwsp.edu

FACULTY ADVISOR | Dr. Sarah Beaulieu | sbeaulie@uwsp.edu

FACULTY ADVISOR | Dr. Amber Garbe | agarbe@uwsp.edu

BECOME A PAID MEMBER

Being a paid member means you can put UWSP ECE on your resume and scholarship applications, and more. Scan this QR code to access our membership form and fill it out, then submit it to us along with your payment. The cost is \$15 per academic year, or \$8 per semester. We accept payment via cash, check, or Venmo (@uwsp_ece).



CONNECT WITH US



uwsp_ece



UWSP Early Childhood Educators



stevens.point.early.childhood.educators@uwsp.edu



Visit us during office hours in CPS 338